
 
 

Healthcare Assistance Program 
Summary 

 
Blue Mountain Hospital (BMH) offers financial assistance to uninsured or underinsured 
individuals who need help paying for their medical bills for services received at our hospital. 
BMH is dedicated to making healthcare services available to all, regardless of age, gender, 
cultural background, ability to pay or otherwise. 
 
Eligibility Requirement 
 
To be considered eligible for our Healthcare Assistance Program, a Healthcare Assistance 
Application and the supporting documents must be completed and returned to BMH’s Business 
Office at 802 south 200 west.  
 
The size of your household and annual income will be used to determine what discount will be 
offered to you. An individual who qualifies for our Healthcare Assistance Program will not be 
charged more than amounts generally billed for emergency or other medically necessary care.  
 
After review of submitted application, patients may be asked to apply for Medicaid before a 
decision for assistance is made. If the patient is denied Medicaid they will be asked for a copy of 
their denial letter. 
 
How do I get an application? 
 
An application can be found online at www.bmhutah.org, visiting our business office at 802 
south 200 west and asking for an application, or by contacting Blue Mountain Hospital at 435-
678-3993 and requesting an application. We can also assist you with completing the application 
and explaining potential discounts. Simply ask for help understanding our Healthcare Assistance 
Program – we are here to help you. 
 
Translation Services 
 
Blue Mountain Hospital has translated copies of the Healthcare Assistance Program, Healthcare 
Assistance Application and this summary document translated into Navajo. Additionally, Blue 
Mountain Hospital will make translation services available in the Business Office for Navajo 
speaking individuals who need further assistance. Other language translation services are also 
available upon request. 
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